
 

 

Could your family get health insurance subsidies? 

As part of our commitment to providing benefit options that meet your 

specific needs, we have partnered with Alliant Individual Health 

Solutions (AIHS). AIHS does not replace the company-sponsored group 

health insurance plans—rather, it expands options available to you and 

your dependents, with the opportunity for significant savings. 

New rules make insurance more affordable for many 

Changes in recent legislation could mean your dependents may now 

qualify for subsidies in the Affordable Care Act Marketplace (also called 

the Exchange), possibly lowering your family’s health care premiums. The federal government 

has changed who may be eligible for Marketplace subsidies. If your family members previously 

were ineligible for Marketplace subsidies, they may now qualify. 

How does it work? 

The AIHS team can help you: 

• Explore whether your dependents are eligible for subsidies. 

• Learn whether an individual health plan could be a more affordable option than the 

company-sponsored group plans. 

• Secure health coverage if you or your dependents are leaving a company plan. 

AIHS may be able to help you find affordable coverage if: 

• Your dependent child is turning 26 (making them no longer eligible for coverage under a 

company plan). 

• You are retiring early (before Medicare benefits start at 65). 

• Your spouse is younger than 65 (and not eligible for Medicare yet). 

• You’re leaving the company and want to explore options that may be more affordable 

than COBRA.  

For more information: 

• Visit alliantindividualhealthsolutions.com 

• Call 877-328-1195 to speak with a licensed insurance agent 

 

 

 

https://www.alliantindividualhealthsolutions.com/

